
 

 

Shade Tree Commission 

48 HOUR NOTICE 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Shade Tree Commission scheduled for January 16, 
2024, at 6:00pm p.m. in the second-floor small conference room at Memorial 
Town Hall has been canceled.  

 

The meeting is rescheduled for Tuesday, February 6, 2024 at 6:00pm.  

 

 

Anna Coscia 
Shade Tree Commission Secretary 
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